
1

Darren Westmacott

From:
Sent: 03 May 2016 18:34
To: Darren Westmacott
Subject: Planning Application 16/00241/PPP

From:  Mr & Mrs Foran,   
 
Re: Above Planning Application, - 4 dwelling houses rear of Heatherlea, Tomintoul 
 
Firstly please see our previous comments reference the above planning application which still stand, we also would 
state  the construction of 4 houses would be a large impact to ourselves and surrounding properties with noise and 
size of buildings,  4 houses are to many to fit into this small space.  With the Cairngorms National Park and Moray 
Council already rejecting this proposal we feel this planning application should be strongly rejected.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr & Mrs Foran 
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